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Contact us:

 Parent Talk Newsletter 
8 ISSUES PER YEAR

Keep informed about the latest developments in education, wellbeing, 
CCSP advocacy initiatives and significant Catholic news and events. 

www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au/newsletters

Trust our experience
For over 25 years, we have been the voice of Catholic school 
parents in decision-making within and beyond the NSW 
Catholic education sector.

Developing useful resources 
and tips on a wide range of 
topics.

Communicating relevant 
developments in education, 
wellbeing and the life of the 
Church. 

Influencing state and federal 
policy formulation

Promoting family, school and 
community partnerships

Providing input into curriculum 
development

Lobbying state and federal 
governments for school 
funding 

CCSP assists parents and carers by:

Catholic school parents and carers
Representing

https://www.facebook.com/cathschoolparents/
http://www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au
mailto:office%40ccsp.catholic.edu.au?subject=
http://www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au/newsletters

